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Item 2 

Item for Committee Information - Traffic Treatment - Kerb Extension - 
Chalmers Street, Surry Hills 

2023/534734 

Recommendation 

It is recommended that the Committee note the installation of a Kerb Extension on the 
western side of Chalmers Street, Surry Hills, just north of the intersection with Cleveland 
Street. 

Voting Members for this Item 

 

Voting Members Support Object 

City of Sydney   

Transport for NSW   

NSW Police – Surry Hills PAC   

Representative for the Member for Newtown   

 

Advice 

The Committee unanimously supported the recommendation. 

Background 



 

 

The Transport for New South Wales (TfNSW) proposes to install a kerb extension on 
western side of Chalmers Street, Surry Hills, just north of the intersection with Cleveland 
Street, to improve safety and capacity for children going and leaving the new school next to 
the traffic lights. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


